
      
       

 

    
     

           

               
   

       
     

    
       
    

     
     

     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                
               

  

   

                   
                  

                 
 

Buckden & Little Paxton Surgery 
NHS Friends and Family Test Results September 2018 

Thank you to those who took part in our NHS Friends and Family test. 

“How likely are you to recommend our GP practice to friends and family if they needed similar 
care or treatment?” 

Little Paxton Comments 

We lived until recently in Eaton Socon and have been amazed at the level of service we have received 
from the Little Paxton surgery. Nothing is too much trouble. Everyone is friendly and efficient and we have 

been able to get appointments very quickly, which when you are not well, is a plus. 

Response Buckden Site Little Paxton Site Total 
Extremely likely 0 1 1 
Likely 0 0 0 
Neither likely or unlikely 0 0 0 
Unlikely 0 0 0 
Extremely unlikely 0 0 0 
Don’t know 0 0 0 

Total Submissions 0 1 1 

We continue to welcome your feedback. You may take part in the NHS Friends and Family Test 
whenever you visit the surgery. Please ask reception if you cannot see any ‘Your opinion matters’ 
postcards to complete. 
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